
 

 

 

A very hot week for us all but the Rubies have kept on going as super learners despite the 
heat! 

In English we have been using conjunctions to join clauses and using this to write speech bubbles. 
The children enjoyed speaking and writing as the different characters from our story Little Red and 
the very hungry lion. In Maths we have been focusing on larger numbers within 100 and recapping 
counting in 2s and 5s. This term in Art we are leanring about sculpture using clay. Our first lesson 
focused on the artist Natalie Blake but this week we got our hands on the clay! We learnt some 
techniques to manipulate clay with our hands and next week we will be testing different tools to 
create texture and shape. 

This week we went on our local walk to support our recent Sciene and Geography learning. The 
weather was incredibly hot but Mrs Dimery, who led the trip on my behalf, said the children were 
fantastic. Well done Rubies!  

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be story writing. 
 
In Maths we will continue to recap 
our knowledge of numbers within 100 
and counting in 10s 
 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – groups of 5 
 


